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#15 Search: ((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (involvement or collaboration 
or participation or relations)) AND (palliative care or advanced care 
planning) Filters: Review, from 2011 - 2020

45 08:58:14

#14 Search: ((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (involvement or collaboration 
or participation or relations)) AND (palliative care or advanced care 
planning) Filters: Review

74 08:58:00

#21 Search: ((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (experienc*)) AND (palliative 
care or advanced care planning) Filters: Review, from 2011 - 2020

15 08:57:08

#20 Search: ((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (experienc*)) AND (palliative 
care or advanced care planning) Filters: from 2011 - 2020

98 08:54:11

#19 Search: ((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (experienc*)) AND (palliative 
care or advanced care planning)

127 08:50:46

#18 Search: (((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (shared decision making or 
decision making)) AND (experienc*)) AND (nursing homes or homes for 
the aged or nursing homes patient or housing for the elderly) Filters: 
from 2011 - 2020

24 08:49:34

#17 Search: (((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 

36 08:46:38

…

…

…

…

…

…

…



Showing 1 to 20 of 20 entries

Search Actions Details Query Results Time

staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (shared decision making or 
decision making)) AND (experienc*)) AND (nursing homes or homes for 
the aged or nursing homes patient or housing for the elderly)

#16 Search: (((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (shared decision making or 
decision making)) AND (experienc*)) AND (nursing homes or homes for 
the aged or nursing homes patient or housing for the elderly) Filters: 
Review

2 08:46:29

#13 Search: ((((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (involvement or collaboration 
or participation or relations)) OR (palliative care or advanced care 
planning)) AND (shared decision making or decision making)) AND 
(nursing homes or homes for the aged or nursing homes patient or 
housing for the elderly) Filters: Review, from 2011 - 2020

21 08:27:41

#12 Search: ((((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (involvement or collaboration 
or participation or relations)) OR (palliative care or advanced care 
planning)) AND (shared decision making or decision making)) AND 
(nursing homes or homes for the aged or nursing homes patient or 
housing for the elderly) Filters: Review

44 08:09:33

#11 Search: ((((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND (involvement or collaboration 
or participation or relations)) OR (palliative care or advanced care 
planning)) AND (shared decision making or decision making)) AND 
(nursing homes or homes for the aged or nursing homes patient or 
housing for the elderly)

483 08:07:16

#10 Search: (((((((dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia) AND 
(health professionals or health personell or health workers or health 
staff)) AND (nursing homes or homes for the aged or nursing homes 
patient or housing for the elderly)) AND (next of kin or family)) AND 
(involvement or collaboration or participation or relations)) AND 
(palliative care or advanced care planning)) AND (shared decision 
making or decision making)) AND (experienc*)

11 07:53:18

#9 Search: experienc* 1,132,094 06:59:22

#8 Search: shared decision making or decision making 329,006 06:59:04

#6 Search: palliative care or advanced care planning 93,373 06:58:20

#5 Search: involvement or collaboration or participation or relations 7,058,807 06:57:32

#4 Search: next of kin or family 1,493,960 06:56:04

#3 Search: nursing homes or homes for the aged or nursing homes patient 
or housing for the elderly

62,924 06:55:30

#2 Search: health professionals or health personell or health workers or 
health staff

904,856 06:54:42

#1 Search: dementia or severe dementia or advanced dementia 215,772 06:53:43
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